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Camogie
Congratulations to Mary Murphy, Kate O’Donovan, Caoimhe Murphy, Heather Brimble, Rachel Deasy, Jessica O’Driscoll and Niamh McCarthy who were part of the Sacred Heart Secondary School team who received the Carbery GAA Award for January 2019.  The award was presented in Scared Heart Secondary School on Tuesday morning.  The team was crowned All-Ireland Junior Camogie Champions defeating Midleton in the final.  They had previously beaten Midleton in the Munster Final and Enniscorthy in the All-Ireland semi-final.   This was a most historic day for the school and clubs associated with this team.  
Seven Kilbree girls played with the U15 Carbery camogie team on Sunday.  They played Seandun and Carrigdhoun in a Cork inter-divisional blitz, in Kilbrittain.  The girls involved were Maeve O’Neill, Emily O’Donovan, Heather Brimble, Caoimhe Murphy, Rachel Deasy, Kate O’Donovan and Mary Murphy.  Congratulations to all involved.

Football
The U21 football championship fixture against Urhan was postponed last weekend.  Please check locally for details of this re-scheduled match.  Best of luck to all involved.

Best of luck to three Kilmeen footballers (Jack Murphy, Cian Murphy and Paul Lyons) in the quarter-final of the U16.5 B Munster football championship.  This fixture against Kanturk will be played in the coming week.
The U14 footballers played Ahan Gaels on Sunday in Castletownkenneigh.  After a close exciting game, they were unlucky to be the losing side.
The boys of Kilmeen NS are through to the finals of the mini-sevens football competition.  The final will be played in the next week.  Best of luck to all involved.

Lotto
There was no winner of this week’s lotto jackpot.  The numbers drawn were 26, 37 and 45.  The lucky dip winners were Seamus Sutton, Karen O’Mahony and Daniel O’Donovan.  Next week’s lotto jackpot will be €1,700.



